Elsen, Nilcki

R e

From: Richmond, Andrea

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 2:07 PM
To: Lenz, Bernard

Subject: Re: reconsideration

Bernie, -

Yes, | will sponsor the re-consideration.

Thanks,
Andrea

From: Lenz, Bernard

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 11:09:29 AM

To: Richmond, Andrea .

Cc: Schnick, Andrea; Acklin, Tim; Elsen, Nikki; Erickson, Tina
Subject: reconsideration

Andrea, :

Will you please sponsor the reconsideration of 20-0273. This is the same one you held out at council for me.
The owner agreed it is in their and the city’s best interest to not combine parcels crossing the Campbell water and fire
service area. So the reconsideration is to have a revised CSM. The revised CSM will have 2 parcels, one fully lin the

Campbell fire and water area and one fully out of the area.

Bernie

“Tell me and I forget, teach me and | may
remember, involve me and I learn.” — Benjamin Franklin

Bernard N Lenz, P.E. - Utilities Manager
City of La Crosse

400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wl 54601

General Utilties Office Phone: 608- 789-7536
Direct Desk Phone; 608-789-7588




